
Hello. I live at 7629 Rockpoint Drive.  
 
I and many hundreds of my neighbors were very happy with the first map 
proposed by the commission. However, we were greatly disappointed when 
the commission made significant changes to District 10. We are extremely 
concerned that the new map, which moves our boundary to include 
Tarrytown, Brykerwoods and Rosedale, will be very detrimental to our 
representation. We do NOT support the new map. 
 
Northwest Hills and other neighborhoods north of 2222 have unique 
concerns: deer/coyotes/other wildlife, fire protection, zoning, transportation, 
etc., etc. Though we love and cherish our friends in Tarrytown and other older 
neighbors, our immediate northwest neighborhoods have very, very different 
concerns than the far-more-settled areas just south of us. 
 
We were rejoicing in the thought that, finally, our part of town might have 
representation on the Austin City Council. We DO NOT think the new map 
achieves that representation and urge you strongly and fervently to go back to 
the earlier version that kept our communities of interest together by ending 
District 10 at 2222. 
 
Thank you for your service to this community. 
Elizabeth Christian 
 


